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I’m a Mudgee resident and I’m concerned about the proposed toxic water capture for use by 
Bowdens Silver mine.  

You can’t guarantee they will control 924 mega litres of toxic runoff in various dams near clean 
water sources.  

Bowdens can’t guarantee it either.  

Should a mining company be prioritised over the health of tens of thousands of rate paying 
citizens, and their livelihood in the region? 


